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7th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Dinner Money 

 

Further to my letter regarding a change to dinner money.  We have been informed, only 

today, that the dinner money will remain at £1.90 for all schools.  The decision on the 

increase in price of school meals has been overturned by the council and schools are asked 

to revert back to the original £1.90 per primary school meal.  

 

However, the Director and Members of Middlesbrough Council are still in discussion and 

we will inform you again if these details change.  

 

Therefore, from the Monday 10th September 2018 the dinner money will remain at £1.90 

per day - £9.50 per week.  If you would like school to check if you are entitled to free school 

meals, please ask for a free school meal form from the school office. 

 

You are reminded that the school will not allow parents to go into debt and ask that all dinner 

money arrives at school each Monday.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 

 


